
St Nicholas Church, Baydon – update on the building May 2019 

 
The chancel wall project is on-going so the focus is currently on completing the North 

Aisle. 

 

We have approached the scaffolders to see if we can purchase the scaffolding instead of 

paying £108 + VAT per week.  

 

We have sent an Informal report to the DAC regarding changing the roofing material 

from lead to stainless steel.  

 

We have applied to WCC for Planning permission to replace the roofing material with 

stainless steel.  If the DAC insists on lead, then we will have to re-submit our application 

for planning permission for lead and pay the additional fee, but we are hoping that we 

will save time by putting the request in now.  

 

Our architect has drawn up provisional plans and written a very succinct report but we 

are waiting for our Insurers to put in a (hopefully) positive report for the change to 

stainless steel. 

 

We are still receiving a great deal of support from the Whitton Team of churches - 

physically and financially. Without their help we would be in a very awkward place!   

 

Our Community Open Garden event on 6th July is clearly showing how kind and 

supportive the people of Baydon are, with many organisations and individuals offering 

their help. A huge thankyou to them all. 

 

If you would like to make a donation our bank details are: 
 
For building fund: 09-01-54     87637089 
For non-building fund (running costs):  09-01-54     80637083 
 
If possible please could you gift aid any donation by requesting a Gift aid form from: 

pamela.stnicholaslcc@gmail.com 
 
The GoFundMe account is: 
https://www.gofundme.com/save-baydon-st-nicholas-church-urgent 
 

For more information please contact 

Church Warden donniblackwell@icloud.com 07973191654 
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